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In the first sentence of the acknowledgements, on page 961, the name L. F. Lundergaard should read L. F. Lundegaard. The third

from last sentence of the acknowledgements should read: We thank G. Bushnell-Wye, S. Teat, M. Roberts, A. Lennie, J. Warren

and T. Prior for support in the maintenance and use of SRS beamlines.

The Royal Society of Chemistry apologises for this error and any consequent inconvenience to authors and readers.

Additions and corrections can be viewed online by accessing the original article to which they apply.
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